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January 13, 2022
Regarding the 2022 conference agenda, Wes Robertson started an email communication with the Executive Board of the Virginia Mosquito Control Association on January 13, 2022 at 1:34pm. 
The board members included in the email communication were past president Andy Lima, president Tim DuBois, president elect Wes Robertson, vice president Betsy Hodson, sustaining member representative Kurt Vandock, secretary/treasurer Jay Kiser, and MAMCA Representative Jeff Hottenstein, and TMVCC Representative Ann Herring. 
Wes’ email communication stated:

“Please put eyes on this copy as a final check... Once final checks are done, we can motion to accept it or the final amended copy and get it out.”
Several edits were suggested with formats, spelling, and presenters.  Email addresses were taken out of the main body and the Vendor list was updated.  

The agenda was edited by Wes Robertson and Jay Kiser. The edited version was emailed to the board on January 18, 2022 at 10:38am 

Wes Robertson made a motion, seconded by Betsy Hodson, to accept the agenda – minus the possibility of adding sustaining members. During discussion, Andy suggested changing the font for some of the sections because they were difficult to read. Jay edited the font for the whole document to be in Calibri. There was no more discussion. All but one voted in favor and none opposed, motion carried on 1/18/2022 at 1:30pm.
Respectfully Submitted,

Jay Kiser
Secretary/Treasurer VMCA
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